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The Border Reiver Newsletter

Greetings Reivers!
Border Reiver Newsletter 2/1/2014
Clan Updates…
  As of 2/15/2014, the Border Reivers will have a dedicated phone number to facilitate communication between members and potential clients. The new phone number will be posted on the web page and our new business cards. The business cards will be available to guests at each event to aid us in getting our name out and generate awareness of our continued goal - to share a rich heritage and provide an interactive venue for learning and entertainment.

  If any members would like a few of these cards to hand out, contact Sarge and he can provide them to you.

Meet The Cast!

  In order to update the members and their roles within the Border Reivers, we need to get some bio information for members who are not yet displayed in our "Meet the Cast" section.

  Members are encouraged to put together a brief bio for publication and email them to Sarge. Feel free to use the "Contact Us" link to email the information so we can get them posted as soon as possible. Need ideas? Take a look at the members already posted.

  Also, if information needs to be updated, send any updates via the "Contact Us" link and we'll get the information updated as soon as possible.

  People are always asking about our members and their lives outside the Border Reivers, how we became involved, etc, and our "Meet the Cast" section provides an opportunity for guests to get to know us as professionals.

  Everyone involved works hard and delivers incredible performances when at these events, you deserve to be recognized for it!

Membership Dues

Yes, that time is approaching, membership dues for the 2014 season will be due by May 15th. The cost is $65.00 per member.  Members who have not paid dues by May 15th will no longer receive information regarding upcoming events so don't forget! Paid members will receive the current 2014 Membership card as proof of payment.
The Treasury

As of the end of the 2013 season - our first year as a paid member organization - the current balance in the Reiver treasury stands at $375.00.

  The fund will be utilized to purchase necessary equipment, offset costs for maintenance and other expenses, and other items that will be decided by the membership.

Tax Tip for 2014!

  Do you itemize? I know, I know, who thinks of that? In fact, any expenses incurred towards Reiver events is actually tax deductable as volunteer work, (gas, clothing, camping gear, etc)! Make sure to save those receipts for your 2015 taxes! If you're unsure if your expense is deductable, contact Sarge, (Membership dues are not considered tax deductable at this time)
Props and Decorations

  If you see something that might work as set dressing for our events, bring it to our attention! Anything we can get that doesn't require being made will help take the load off the Construction Department. As always, we are constantly looking for ways to improve the guest experience.

There's a  lot to look forward to this coming season! Last year did a lot to get our names out and help polish our performances. This season looks to be even better!
See you on the border!!





Sarge
